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Comments:  Mel Bolling,

 I am writing concerning the Grand Targhee master development plan proposal.  I strongly oppose a larger and

more intrusive development in the  mountains above Alta Wyoming.  As a lifelong resident I have concerns about

the drinking water contamination in the Alta culinary water system.  We have already seen problems with the bike

trails that have been put on the ridge areas adjoining Teton Canyon on the north side effecting the culinary water

line.   This is a pristine beautiful area people come from all around the world to enjoy nature at its finest.  Please

let's keep it that way!  I truly feel that there is a conflict of interest as the consultant for Grand Targhee is doing

the EIS for the forest service.  Please help stop this project before we lose what is so wonderful about Alta

Wyoming in the west!   Thank you for your consideration. 

 Sincerely ,

Sarah Ann Christensen


